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Wednesday 8th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

At Foxfield Primary School, we recognise the importance of coming together at special times of the
year to reflect and celebrate. This year we are pleased to be able to bring some of the traditional joy
of the season to our school community this December.

We will be celebrating the festive season with the following:
 
Winter Parties: All classes will be invited to hold their party on Wednesday 20th December in the
afternoon. Families are able to bring in food for their children to enjoy. The food should be dropped
off at school with the children on the day. Please ensure that you avoid sending products that
contain nuts and label the food with any specific potential allergens.
 
Christmas Dinner: Christmas dinner will be served on Thursday 7th December 2023. If your child is
usually packed lunch on this day and you would like your child to have lunch on this day please
complete this google form to opt in: https://forms.gle/X3ma6Wa3c4wUMyh5A
All children in EYFS/KS1/ KS2 receive free school meals so there would be no additional charge for
your child/children to receive this Christmas Meal.

Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Dinner Day: Christmas Jumper Day coincides with Christmas
dinner and will be on Thursday 7th December. Please wear your snazziest Christmas jumper to
enjoy the Winter cheer. Please do not feel obliged to buy something new. At Foxfield we champion
sustainability and would love to see some homemade, upcycled jumpers like the ones below:

If you would like to donate a children’s Christmas jumper to us to share with children who may not
have one on the day, please send it into the office as soon as possible so we can wash the jumpers
before 10th December.

Christmas Cards:
Children are invited to bring in Christmas cards to post in the school post office. These will be
distributed by the Foxfield Christmas Postal Service! Please ensure the cards have been clearly
labelled with the name of the receiver and their class.
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Winter Concerts:
We are delighted to be able to invite you in to see your child perform at a Winter concert, which will
feature festive songs. Please reserve your seats for free via ParentPay.

Concert Date Time Location
EYFS Winter Concert Friday 8th December 9.30am &

2pm
Main Hall

Key Stage 1 Nativity (Year 1
& 2)

Tuesday 12th December 9:30am &
2pm

Main Hall

Year 3 & 4 Winter Concert Wednesday 13th

December
9:30am Main Hall

Year 5 & 6 Winter Concert Monday 18th December 9:30am Main Hall

With very best wishes,

Megan Minnett Tatum Sharp
Co-Headteacher Co-Headteacher
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